
 
 

 
From: Sarver, Marnie [mailto:MSarver@wileyrein.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 2:05 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KPDF-LP, Ch. 41, Phoenix -- Digital STA 
 
Mohammad, 
  
The mask is stringent.  See the application attached to STA request -- Tech Box,  Question 10.  
I've confirmed with the licensee that this is correct. 
  
Thanks very much.  ~ Marnie 
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PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you 
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